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A Report: A Workshop on Crime Fiction 

 

The Department of English conducted a workshop titled Deconstructing 

Crime, Bringing Crime onto the Page: A Crime Fiction Workshpop on 7th 

November 2017, by Dr. Sanam Khanna, Assistant Professor, Kamla Nehru 

College.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The workshop was well appreciated by almost 50 participants along with 8-10 faculty 

members.  



Report: A Talk on Romanticism by Dr Sherina Joshi (Department of English) 

On 23rd February 2018, a talk on Romanticism by Dr. Sherina Joshi was 

conducted by the Department of English, Aryabhatta College. Dr. Joshi introduced the 

students to the idea of Romanticism and walk them through various movements during 

the time. Dr. Sherina Joshi is an associate professor in the department of English, 

Deshbandhu College, University of Delhi.  

More than 40 students benefitted from the talk and most of the faculty members were 

present during the interaction.  

 

 



A Report: Calypso 2018 

A two days English Literary Festival, Calypso 2018, was organized from March 20th -

21st, 2018. The festival was inaugurated by the Principal, Dr Manoj Sinha.  

The festival proved an engaging and enjoyable experience for the students as the 

performance of Project Antigone enhanced their understanding and interpretation 

of the Greek theatre. Additionally, the seminar on the “Intervention from the 

Margins” brought out the perspective of the marginalized sections in the discussion 

on poetry and drama. The seminar and various activities turned out to be a huge 

success as the event witnessed a positive participation of more than 38 students and 

teachers from across the disciplines. 

 

 

 


